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Thanks for supporting your tamariki and our
fabulous school as we presented this to the
community. It has been such a positive time
of learning in every aspect. Here are some

final snapshots of our performance. 



Kia ora Whānau! 
This week I have been away in Christchurch at the
Trans Tasman Principals Conference. It has been a
really valuable time of connection and learning
along with some personal/well-being time. There
were many wonderful speakers that spoke
predominantly about different aspects of quality
leadership. The speakers included experienced
principles, leaders in education and Gilbert Enoka
who has worked with the All Blacks and in other
elite sports for many years as a mental skills
coach. Along with these fabulous keynote and
workshop speakers, one of the highlights was
connecting with a range of other principals from
all over New Zealand and Australia. Simply
hearing stories, sharing highlights and challenges
and being shoulder to shoulder with people who
hold the role of principal in their schools was
encouraging, inspiring and uplifting. I’m incredibly
grateful for the opportunity provided to me by
the Board and the staff to participate in this. I
have a lot of unpacking and reflecting to do to
enable me to make the most of all the learning! To
quote one of the speakers “When the leader
improves, everyone improves”. I’m looking
forward to continuing to lead Tapanui School in
its journey of greatness!
Kia pai tō rā whakataa - Have a great weekend.
Jane
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IMPORTANT DATES FOR
TERM 3

WEEK 10
25 Sept - Sports Activator
                - Board Meeting
26 Sept - School Photos
27 Sept - Whole School Assembly

Term 4 starts 
Monday 14 October

WEEK 1
18 Oct - Cricket with Jack
WEEK 2
23 - 25 Oct - Y5/6 Camp

Congratulations to
these fabulous students

who received “Ready,
Respectful, Safe”

awards at Sing and
Celebrate on Friday.



WIg
Wednesday

On Wednesday we had the privilege of Sarah Davies
visiting our school to chat with us about child cancer.
She shared with us about the journey that her son
Jock went through when he had leukemia. 

Lots of us had wacky hair or wigs created out of items
from around the house. We had lots of fun and the
prizes were cool too. We raised over $180 as a school.
Thank you Tapanui School Community for your
generous support.



Across our school, we have enjoyed sprinkling extra te reo
learning into our week. We have challenged ourselves to
use more te reo by doing some of the following: a daily

quiz, waiata (to help us learn colours), activities, math using
te reo numbers, routines like ‘Ko te aha tēnei rā?’ - What is

the day today? ‘Ko te Rāmere tēnei rā’ - Today is Friday.








